
 
 

 
TIMBER LAKES WATER SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
 

Notice is given that the Timber Lakes Water Special Service District will hold a 
special meeting on October 30, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. in the Wasatch County Council room at 
25 North Main Street, Heber City, Utah, 84032 to discuss water rates and the 2019 
preliminary budget.   
 

 
  
 

 


